## "The Penn Pointer"

## **BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – February 2017**



Hi Folks,

Wow this weather has been really great. If you have the time get out and detect.

February meeting was held on the 13th at the Forty Fort Municipal building at 6pm. Our next meeting will be March 13th at 6pm in the basement of the Forty Fort municipal building.

We discussed trying to get a program for the meetings coming up. We will continue to try to get a speaker for the meetings, or some type of program.

We would like to welcome new member Rafael Reyes to the club.

Still working on the shirts! I hope we are able to finalize this soon.

The Spring club members only picnic/hunt is coming along well. This will be held on May 21, 2017 at our regular place.

We are also looking into a club members group hunt at the powder hole sometime in March, possibly the 12th or 25th and 26th.

We notified the club members that Kellyco is no longer a service center for Minelab.

## FINDS OF THE MONTH:

Coins: Rafael Reyes V nickel

**Jewelry:** none

Misc.: Mike Pisciotta Billy Boy Peanut Butter Item

Membership Drawing: Mike Pisciotta

Rock and Mineral Club Auction coming up. Contact George Walko for more information.

I hope everyone is enjoying the good weather and has time to get out and detect. Don't forget to bring in your finds for Find of the Month. I hope to see everyone at the next meeting.

Good Hunting PRESIDENT BDTHC By Derr